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Thursday, 08 October 2020 

 

Dear Parents,  

It is that time of year again, when we would normally be inviting you into school for a parental 

consultation, with your child’s class teacher. As you are all aware, current guidance is that meetings of 

this nature should take place remotely.  

To help facilitate a parent’s evening, we will be providing a timetable of telephone appointments, which 

will be made visible for you on ClassDojo, commencing from Monday 12th October. Once you have 

selected your timeslot, please message the class teacher, who will then allocate your choice to you.  

Telephone conversations will take place on the following dates per class, for a duration of 10 minutes 

each.  

Blue Class Monday 19th October 

Red Class Tuesday 20th October 

Green Class Thursday 22nd October 

Purple Class Friday 23rd October 

 

Phone calls will commence from 9:30am, with the last appointment at 4:30pm. If you are not able to 

receive a call, please indicate, through Dojo, and you will be provided with your child’s update in writing 

instead.  

Hopefully, we will be able to resume normal parental consultations in February 2021.  

Regards,  

 

Mrs J M Marrow 
Head Teacher 
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